From: WebMail - PubWks

To: William Martinez

Cc: Lucille Reza; Eva Garcia

Subject: FW: Trees in Uptown Whittier

Date: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 10:50:24 AM

FYI from webmail.

Veronica Barrios | Administrative Assistant
Public Works Department | 13230 Penn Street | Whittier, CA 90602
562-567-9501 | Email: vbarrios@cityofwhittier.org | www.cityofwhittier.org

Go Green! Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This email and any information and/or files transmitted /attached with it may contain confidential information that
is exempt from disclosure under applicable law, and is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom
they are addressed. No right to confidentiality is waived by this email transmission. If you are not the intended
recipient, or responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure,
copying, dissemination, distribution, or use of any of the information contained in or attached to this transmission is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please destroy the original transmission and its
attachments without reading or saving them in any manner. Thank you.

From: Acosta, Annie <aacosta@chapman.edu>

Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 10:37 AM

To: Rigo Garcia <rgarcia@cityofwhittier.org>

Cc: WebMail - Admin <Admin@cityofwhittier.org>; WebMail - ComDev
<ComDev@cityofwhittier.org>; WebMail - Pks <Pks@cityofwhittier.org>; WebMail - PubWks
<PubWks@cityofwhittier.org>

Subject: Trees in Uptown Whittier

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Hello,

| am writing to implore you not to remove the trees in Uptown Whittier. These trees
are a unique and important feature of the neighborhood, and | believe they deserve
protection. The trees provide vital shade and landscaping to Uptown Whittier. They
offer a lush green environment that residents and visitors alike can enjoy. In addition,
the trees have emotional and historical significance to the community. These trees
have been a fixture of Uptown Whittier for decades, and many residents have fond
memories of passing by them, sitting under them, and enjoying the shade and beauty
they provide. Removing these trees would be a devastating blow to the community's
sense of identity and belonging. In conclusion, | request that you reconsider your
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plans to remove the trees in Uptown Whittier. These trees are an irreplaceable asset
to the neighborhood and the community, and | urge you to find a way to preserve
them for future generations.

Sincerely,

Annabella Acosta



